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Comments: I oppose the proposed Telephone Gap logging proposal.

The cutting down of such a large area in Vermont will adversely affect climate change-besides going against

President Biden's Executive Order to "conserve and old-growth forests for climate and biodiversity."

As a ski instructor in Vermont, the warming winters have already adversely effected my livelihood.

This area so close to Killington, Pico, Sugarbush, and Mad River Glenn will have a disastrous effect on many of

my fellow ski instructors, and probably will even adversely effect Okemo where I work-not mention spill over

effects of global warming to most all the ski areas in Vermont. The ski industry in Vermont adds over a billion and

half dollars a year to the overall Vermont economy. Please don't jeopardize the livelihood of around 13,000 ski

area employees.


